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Legal Name in ECATS 
ECATS will begin consuming PowerSchool students' legal names tonight, Monday, 4/12/2021. The updates 
should be seen Tuesday morning. Student records will be updated with the legal name as it appears in 
PowerSchool. If a discrepancy is found between PowerSchool and ECATS, please verify that PowerSchool is 
correct. If PowerSchool is not correct, have the legal name fields corrected then wait overnight for ECATS to 
be updated. If PowerSchool is accurate, but ECATS is not, please have your ECATS Designee file a Zendesk 
ticket. 
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